

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Year 6 leavers celebrations, we will be performing Pantastic! Year 5 classes will be providing the choir for our performance.

This should be a very memorable and happy occasion for everyone; the children are working incredibly hard during rehearsals, and they are very excited about performing in front of their parents, families, and friends.

Performance dates are:

Wednesday 17th July at 10:00am

Thursday 18th July at 2:00pm

Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. (There will be a limit of two tickets per child). Please indicate below on the form which performance you will be attending and return to school by Wednesday 10th July. If we have any remaining tickets, we will send an email to enable you to request more.

We can't wait to perform for you!

Miss Ralph, Mrs Taylor, and the Y5 Team









Email: office@theflorence.academy
Website: theflorence.academy
Headteacher: Mrs L Baxter







Ticket request:	
Child's Name:	Class:
Wednesday 17 th July 2024 at 10:00am tickets	
Thursday 18th July 2024 at 2:00pm _	tickets









Email: office@theflorence.academy
Website: theflorence.academy
Headteacher: Mrs L Baxter





